
May 2, 2023

Dear Chair Golden, Vice Chair Girod and Members of the Senate Committee on Natural
Resources:

I am writing to express our strong support for HB 3464: Enhancing Oregon’s Fire Resiliency
and Water Security through Beaver Management. Given the powerful benefits that beaver
provide for our watersheds and landscapes, we are clear that this bill would be beneficial to
the habitats and biodiversity contained within the Cascade-Siskiyou National Monument as
well as to the people and communities who live in close proximity to it.

We are thrilled by the bi-partisan support HB 3464 is receiving and are happy to add our voice
to the growing list of supporters.

Thank you for your time and for your commitment to supporting the health and well-being of
our communities.

Sincerely,

Collette Streight
Executive Director
Friends of the Cascade-Siskiyou National Monument
541-378-3039
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